
From: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance  
Sent: 30 June 2020 4:39 PM 
To: Scanu Gabriela; Giadrossi Alessandro 
Cc: Giarratano Maria Carmela; Stea Emma; WWF Italia 
Subject: ACCC/C/2015/130 (Italy) - postponement of hearing proposed for Committee's 67th meeting 
 
Dear Mr. Giadrossi, 
Dear Dr. Scanu,  
 
I refer to yesterday’s email from the Party concerned asking the Committee to further postpone the 
hearing of the above communication proposed for next Tuesday, 7 July, in the light of the still ongoing 
COVID-19 pandemic. 
 
After considering the explanation provided by the Party concerned, and taking into account the very 
exceptional situation of the pandemic, the Chair of the Committee has agreed to postpone the hearing of 
the communication until the Committee's 68th meeting (Geneva, 23-27 November 2020).  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding the above. 
 
Kind regards, 
Fiona   
 

 
 
Fiona Marshall  
Environmental Affairs Officer – Secretary to the Compliance Committee  
Aarhus Convention secretariat  
United Nations Economic Commission for Europe  
 
Email: aarhus.compliance@un.org  
Website: www.unece.org/env/pp/welcome.html 
Tel:  +41 (0) 22 917 42 26  
Fax: +41 (0) 22 917 06 34  
Office: S-429-4  
 
Palais des Nations  
8-14 avenue de la Paix  
CH - 1211 Geneva 10, Switzerland 
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